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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 16th October 2020 

Message from the Headteacher:   

 

It has been another busy week at Sir Martin Frobisher Academy and 

I know that all of the children have been working hard with their 

learning. It is lovely to see so many of them keen to learn and our 

attendance has improved this week, which is great. 

 

The children all looked very smart for their school photographs 

today. I am sure they will make great Christmas presents this year. 

We will let you know how you can order them soon.  

 

After half term, we are excited to announce that Colchester United 

will be supporting us with some of our PE lessons. They will be 

teaching a range of different sports for our children to try. Some of 

the children’s PE days will change after half term but we will send 

out a rota next week to make sure you know when to send your 

children in kit.  

 

Miss Higgins thoroughly enjoyed working with Judith Kerr class at 

the beginning of this week, learning about a Very Hungry Caterpillar. 

If your child is in Judith Kerr class, why not see how much of the 

story they can remember? It starts, “In the light of the moon…” and 

there are actions too!  

 

The children are always demonstrating our values across school and 

earning Dojo Points for this. It is lovely to see that so many children 

are reaching 25, 50 and 100 Dojo Points already- keep up the 

excellent work.  

 

We are seeing some incredible homework come into school 

already, if your child hasn’t finished their homework yet, please 

make sure it is brought in by next week.  

 

Thank you to all those children and parents who are bringing their 

reading records back regularly. Please make sure you continue to 

read at home with your children- even if it is just the pictures! 

 

Finally, just another reminder around social distancing, particularly 

as Essex will move up to a higher tier rating from Saturday. Please 

make sure you are staying safe, keeping your distance and wearing a 

face covering when possible.  

 

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

House Points 

Owls 
2377 

Panthers 
2420 

Dragons 
2283 

Dolphins 
2641 

 

 

Attendance This Week 

Julia Donaldson 91.8% 

Judith Kerr 96.1% 

Oliver Jeffers 93.4% 

Roald Dahl 92.7% 

Enid Blyton 96.1% 

Jacqueline Wilson 93.3% 

Michael Morpurgo 83.9% 

J K Rowling 92.3% 

Michael Rosen 93.7% 
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